
New Players joining K.M.H.A. 

If you are registering a player for the first time and he/she has never played hockey before we require a copy of their 

birth certificate. You may also be required to complete a “Declaration of Right of Choice” form depending on where you 

live.  

If you are moving to Kincardine and your child is transferring to K.M.H.A from another minor hockey centre you will be 

required to complete one of the following forms and provide supporting documentation. 

Ontario Minor Hockey Association (OMHA) “Player Transfer Form for Residential Moves” This form is required if your 

player is moving from one OMHA centre to another OMHA centre (Kincardine).  

Ontario Hockey Federation (OHF) “Minor Hockey Player Transfer Form (for Residential Moves)” This form is required if 

your player is moving from a different member partner’s (e.g. Alliance, GTHL etc) centre or Hockey Canada Branch 

(e.g. BC Hockey) to OMHA (Kincardine). 

You may also be required to complete a “Declaration of Right of Choice” form depending on where you live.  

If your OMHA player is transferring to play hockey in Kincardine because your local centre is not offering a team in 

his/her age category/division for the upcoming season we will require a WOAA Player Movement form from your home 

centre.     

If your daughter has played OMHA hockey before and is transferring from another centre to play in Kincardine, girls 

only hockey under the Ontario Women’s Hockey Association (OWHA) and she has not been registered to play OWHA 

hockey before then we require a copy of her birth certificate and she will be a new registrant to OWHA Kincardine. 

If your daughter has been a registered player in an OWHA centre and is transferring to OWHA Kincardine we require 

an OWHA “Player Release Form” from your home centre.  

If your daughter has played hockey in Kincardine (OMHA) and intends to play in OWHA Kincardine for the upcoming 

season we do not require additional forms provided that she has not previously played in the OWHA for another 

centre. 

Above, we have tried to address some of the most common circumstances for new players. If you require more 

information please contact the Director of Registration. 

   

 

  

 

 


